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LD 998
LD 998  removes the specification that the employee must have a valid permit to 
carry a concealed firearm, eliminating an employer’s ability to prohibit firearms in 
any employee vehicles. Again, a valid permit for ownership must be part of Maine 
state policies to protect citizens and prevent gun violence. Please vote NO on LD 998.


